NOTICE OF 2024 PROPOSED BUDGET HEARING
CITY OF WOODLAND

The 2024 Proposed Budget for the City of Woodland is available in the
City Hall for inspection by the public.

A public hearing will be held on the proposed budget on December 11,
2023 at 6:15 p.m. At the public hearing any persons wishing to be heard on the
budget may appear. Please sign the sign-up sheet when you enter City Hall.
Each person speaking will be allowed a maximum of five (5) minutes to speak.

The regularly scheduled City Council Meeting for December will begin
immediately following the Budget Hearing.




